
As a part of the International Gaming
Week, Pelaten duuniin! -project hosts a

open doors at the GamePit Pro on
Wednesday 9.11. from 9am to 11am.

Come and hear how the esports environment facility is suitable for teaching and the
operation of R&D projects!

We welcome everyone who is interested in the possibilities of digital gaming and the staff
of Jamk to explore Pelate duuniin! -project and GamePit Pro by Jamk facilities. We present
the project's activities and coaching, as well as the experiences gained from them. If you
want, you can also play yourself and you can also challenge the players and coaches who
have participated in the project.

A light breakfast is available between 9am to 11am. Welcome to visit according to your own
schedule!

Location: Rajakatu 35, AP03-AP05 -facilities, entrance door A2.

More information: 
Katja Kokkinen
katja.kokkinen@jamk.fi
www.jamk.fi/pelatenduuniin


